


Mi d dlebur Middlebuty College Language Schools
y Sunderland Language Center
Middlebuty, Vermont 05753
802.443.5510 I'ax 802.443.2075

schoolofhebtew(@middlebury.edu
go.middlebuty.edu/ls/hebrew

January 20, 2012

Dear Colleague:

Celebrating its fifth anniversary this summer, the Brandeis University-Middlebury School of Hebrew
brings together the best of two worlds—the time-tested Hebrew-in-Flebrew cutticulum developed
at Brandeis and the intensive immersion environment of the Middlebury Language Schools.

In session from June 29 to August 17, 2012, the School will offer Modern Hebrew courses from the
beginner to advanced levels, with an optional workshop in Classical Hebrew. All courses will be
taught by the faculty of the Brandeis University Hebrew Language program and will take place on
the Middlebury College campus in Middlebury, Vermont.

In the classroom, students in the School of Hebrew benefit from the intensive approach to
instruction that has made Brandeis the national leader in Hebrew language learning. Both in and
outside of the classroom, Middlebury’s renowned Language Pledge®—a promise to speak only

the language of study for the duration of the program—ensures that every moment of the day is an
opportunity to truly live the Hebrew language. Joining teachers at mealtimes, in social gatherings, at
lectures, and in a broad range of cocurricular activities, students are continuously practicing the skills
learned in the classroom, refining pronunciation and comptehension, and acquiring new vocabulary.
In short, throughout their summer at Middlebury students find the focus to be just where they need
it—on rapid language acquisition and the development of true cultural fluency.

Middlebury is pleased to offer fellowships and scholarships as well as need-based financial aid
To all qualifying students, as described on our website at go.middlebury.edu/ls/finaid. For further
information concerning the School’s seven-weck intensive summer program, the 2012 brochure

is available at go.middlebury.edu/ls/hebrew.

Brandeis will continue to offer its four-week intensive Hebrew Language Summer lnstitute on its
Waltham, Massachusetts campus May 29 to June 22. For additional information on this program,
please visit www.brandeis.edu /summer/hebrew.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you might have.

Sincerely,

Vardit Ringvald
Directot, Brandeis University-Middlebury School of Hebrew
schoolofthebrew(@middlebury.edu



